

MINUTES



SWODIN __ PACS USER GROUP

DATE: JAN 25 2022

TIME: 1PM-2PM



LOCATION: T/CON (PLEASE REFER TO MEETING INVITATION FOR DETAILS)

| | | | | | | | |
|-----------------------------------|---|----------------------------|---|--------------------------|---|------------------------|---|
| Allyse Colafranceschi (LHSC) | | Junior Agostini (SWODIN) | x | Minh Nguyen (WGH) | x | Wafa Akkila (LHSC) | |
| Angela Grundy (LHSC) | x | Kathy Sophocleous (SWODIN) | x | Nick Sauro (SJHC) | x | Wendi Allinson (AMGH) | |
| Becki VanderWal (MHA) | x | Kevin Churilla (SWODIN) | x | Sean Milne (LHSC) | x | Yolanda Mundt (STEGH) | |
| Brenda Murray (HPHA) | | Libby Sutherland (LHSC) | x | Sheri Bell (HPHA) | x | Yuri Nikolski (SWODIN) | x |
| Carolyn MacVicar (SJHC) | x | Lorelei Thompson (TDMH AH) | | Sheri Digiovanni (LWHA) | | | |
| Caroline Rathwell (SHHA) | | Lynn Bender (SWODIN) | x | Spring Robinson (SHHA) | x | | |
| Deryk Howard (SWODIN) | x | Luiz Aizawa (SWODIN) | x | Teresa Crevits (STEGH) | x | | |
| Danyu Wu (SBGHC) | | Mahmoud Badreddine (LHSC) | | Trevor Filsinger (SBGHC) | | | |
| Jun Qin (SWODIN) | x | Michelle Harrow (LWHA) | x | | | | |
| | | | | | | | |
| | | | | | | | |
| Chair: Kathy Sophocleous | | | | | | | |
| Recorder: Becki Vander Wal | | | | | | | |
| Guest: | | | | | | | |

| Topic / Discussion | Action/Decision | Responsible | Due Date |
|--|-----------------|-------------|----------|
| <p>1. Welcome</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Approval of Minutes of Nov 2021- Libby Sutherland • Review of Action Items from previous meeting- reviewed action items: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • All stations need to be at Win10 for the upgrade Agfa- no support for stations on Win7 • GE Radworks- no longer supported by SWODIN as of Jan 29th <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Sites to engage GE for support • New ED Discrepancy process- on hold | | | |
| <p>2. PACS Program Updates  PUG PPT Jan_25_2022.ppt</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • TomTec Reporting- <i>slide 4</i> • Hyland PACSScan Web- <i>Slide 4</i> • CKHA Onboarding- <i>Slide 4</i> • Longitudinal Record Project- <i>On hold</i> | | | |
| <p>3. Agfa EI PACS Upgrade  PUG PPT Jan_25_2022.ppt- sides 5-13</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • New users created after Jan 18th will not be in Aux – let SWODIN team know if a user will be working during the downtime who was created in EI after Jan 18 2022 • FFI will not be integrated to AUX. Radiologists can use FFI orders list to launch report, and reports will interface back to sites RIS. • Unable to load all objects error message- will only happen a merge happens on the RIS and the User has that exam already open. The user can dismiss the two warnings, and can continue as normal • Tasks completed in AUX will be completed in Prod post conversion. • Please notify the SWODIN Team if you discover an issue post upgrade. • SA's are not required to do testing post upgrade, but were advised to check in with your site for any outstanding QC's tasks • SWODIN Team will review the reset password process in 8.1.4 and decide if communication is required for Helpdesk team. | | | |

| Topic / Discussion | Action/Decision | Responsible | Due Date |
|---|-----------------|-------------|----------|
| <ul style="list-style-type: none"> A meeting will be set up post go-live to discuss further capabilities 8.1.4 and implementation of these features. | | | |
| <p>Round Table:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Discussion about recently viewed lists <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Yuri will create the new 'recently viewed' list post go-live Sat morning. This list will be added to the Radiologists AO's, not personal AO's. It will be the SA's responsibility to add this list to the tech and Clinician AO's if desired. The list will have a time period of 2 days. The list will be called: Recently Viewed -2 days | | | |

Next Meeting: Mar 29th 2021 13:00 – 14:00 Web EX

Legend:  Circulated Material/Attachment provided  Confidential